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Please do not approve this facility. 

You have heard from countless submissions that this is not the right site. It is too close to town - the impacts of 
microplastics and biproducts from this process and not yet fully understood and the traffic will further contest 
our already choked roads. This development is completely inconsistent with the direction the town is wishes to 
take to become a business, shopping and tourism destination. Yes there are existing industrial sites and 
business - but the hope is that one day these will largely give way to residential housing - we are not looking to 
be once an industrial hub! 

Further the town is not set up to deal with the fires that will most likely occur at this facility (fires as recycling 
centres seem to be a monthly occurrence in Australia) nor the impact to our water and environment - once the 
damage has been done - one mistake and the impacts will be catastrophic and extremely difficult and costly to 
undo. The owners are inexperienced and without significant ties to the area or the community. If they cause 
damage, they will simply pack up and move on - we are the ones - the community- who will be left to deal with 
the lasting damage and to pick up the pieces. 

This site should be designated as bushfire prone, if the council mapping was up to date. 

Please - do not approve this development. We do not want it here. It is absolutely outrageous that this could 
operate adjacent to residential land and our local preschools and schools. The fact that the application has 
made it this far is truely an indictment on our planning system. 
 

 




